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' ' Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha, Nebraska 68102

402/536 4000

May 2, 1985
LIC-85-180

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

References: (1) Docket No. 50-285
(2) Letter from NRC (J. R. Miller) to OPPD (R. L. Andrews)

dated March 25, 1985

Dear Mr. Miller:

LER Technical Specifications

The Omaha Public Power District has received Reference (2) regarding the
subject specificctions. That letter requested submittal of a schedule for
pro */ision of updated technical specifications addressing the LER system
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.73.

A revision to the District's November 18, 1983 application is currently
in our review cycle. It is anticipated that a revised amendment appli-
cation can be submitted by June 15, 1985. In the interim, the District
is in compliance with 10 CFR 50.73.

Sincerely,

[^
R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/CWN/dao

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamt', Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager
Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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